
E-PPRENTICE
VISUAL LANGUAGE
SYMBOL AS A DEVICE

PAGE 05

OUR SYMBOL 
CAN BE USED 
ON ITS OWN:

What:  
E-PPRENTICE Information and 
Networking Session

When:  
Thursday, October 1, 2009,  
5:30 pm – appetizers
6:00 - 8:00 pm program 

Where: 
BCIT Downtown Campus,  
555 Seymour Street, Vancouver.  
2nd Floor  
Conference Rooms 282, 284.  
(underground parking available)

Who should 
attend: 
	 • public and private, 		
		  designated trades training 	
		  providers
	 • industry training 		
		  organizations
	 • industry and training 		
		  provider stakeholder 		
		  groups
	 • new media and/or 		
		  e-learning organizations
	 • school districts involved 	
		  with trades training youth 	
		  programs, and 
	 • potentially, out of 		
		  province organizations 		
		  with interests, assets, 		
		  and capabilities in 		
		  alternate delivery models 	
		  for trades training who 	
		  wish to partner with BC 	
		  organizations

To Register: 
Please respond by providing 
your name and institution/
organization by  
September 29, 2009 to:  
Christy Foote,  
BCcampus,   
cfoote@bccampus.ca,  
604.412.7659. 

Appetizers and refreshments 
will be served. 
An agenda of the session 
activities will be provided 
and posted on the BCcampus 
(www.bccampus.ca)  
and ITA (www.itabc.ca)  
web sites.

For more information on 
E-PPRENTICE, go to  
http://www.itabc.ca/Page874.aspx

BC’s Industry 
Training Authority 
(ITA) is sponsoring a 
system-wide trades 
training initiative 
called E-PPRENTICE 
that will ultimately 
provide more flexible 
learning opportunities 
province-wide for BC’s 
apprentices. 

The ITA, in conjunction with 
BCcampus as lead and 
coordinating agency of the 
E-PPRENTICE initiative, 
invites representatives of your 
organization to an information 
and networking session to:
	 • introduce you to the 		
		  E-PPRENTICE initiative, 
	 •	provide an update of its 	
		  status,
	 • present examples of 		
		  programs in development, 
	 • indicate the process and 	
		  timelines of the next 		
		  round of funding and 		
		  program development, 
	 • provide time for general 	
		  questions and answers 	
		  related to the initiative, 	
		  and 
	 • provide a venue 			
		  for organizational 		
		  representatives to meet 	
		  and discuss opportunities 	
		  of common interest.

YOU’RE INVITEDOctober 1, 2009


